
10th January 2011

Nicola Robinson
Application Reference: 10F/1725
Liverpool City Council,
Regeneration Planning,
Municipal Buildings,
Dale Street,
L2 2DH

Dear Nicola,

SITE: Aigburth Peoples Hall, Aigburth Vale, Liverpool L17 0DG

PROPOSAL: To create new pedestrian access gates to Mossley Hill Drive and provide steps and disabled access ramp.

I refer to the above application and the letter to Mr Allen from you, dated 8th September 2010.

Mr Allen has approached us with reference to the issue raised in the letter regarding the removal of trees along the boundary of the property. You have requested a tree survey in order to 
process the application. We have surveyed the above property and can confirm that the proposed construction of the gates will have no impact on the remaining hedge growth pending the 
initial removal of the required bushes.

As specialists in this area, Briarwood can confirm that the removal of the bushes and addition of the proposed gate will not affect the street scene and have no impact on the remaining 
bushes and trees. 

If you require any further information to support the application please feel free to contact us on the below numbers.

Yours sincerely,

Tom Clarkson Simon Hall

Proprietor Proprietor




